
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Includes: 

Bituminous Pavement 

Concrete Curb & Gutter 

Sanitary Sewer Main & Services 

Water Main & Services 

Storm Sewer 
 

Construction Schedule: 

Start:  
April/May 2019 
 
Substantial Completion:  
September 2019 
 
Final Completion: 
(Final Lift of Pavement) 
June 2020 
 

 
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
2900 43rd Street NW 
Suite 100 
Rochester, MN  55901 
Phone:  (507) 208-4332 
Fax:  (507) 208-4188 
www.bolton-menk.com  
 
Derek Olinger, P.E. 
Rushford City Engineer 
Cell: (507) 525-2685 
E-mail: derek.olinger@bolton-
menk.com 
 
Drew Weber 
Resident Project Representative 
Cell: 507-469-0306 
Email: drew.weber@bolton-
menk.com 
 

 
Zenke, Inc. 
La Crescent, MN 

2019 Street & Utility Improvement Project 
Newsletter No. 5 - July 12, 2019 

Project Timeline 

The contractor has placed aggregate base on Grove Street from Walnut to 
the west side of Prairie.  Watermain and sanitary sewer have been installed 
along Grove Street, from Prairie to Burr Oak.  The contractor plans to 
continue east along Grove Street to Burr Oak with storm sewer installation 
and road grading throughout next week.  Weather permitting, Prairie Street 
is scheduled to be opened by Friday, July 19th.  After Prairie Street is open to 
traffic, the contractor plans to remove Grove Street pavement from Burr Oak 
to Money Creek. 

There is a temporary water shutdown scheduled late in the week of July 
15th. You will be notified if your water services will be impacted by this 
shutdown.  

Also, due to anticipated excessive heat during the week of July 15th, it is 
possible that the contractor begins work around 5:30 AM to minimize 
exposure to daytime temperatures. Please remember this schedule is subject 
to change and weather dependent.  

Temporary Mailboxes 

Temporary mailboxes will be installed for the next phase (this may include 
temporarily relocating existing mailboxes). Affected residents will be 
informed prior to removal of existing mailboxes. A note will be placed in your 
existing mailbox informing you of the transition. 
 

Contacts 

Drew Weber will be on site throughout the summer and will serve as the 
primary contact during construction. Drew can be reached at 507-469-0306 
or drew.weber@bolton-menk.com.   
 

Additional information about the project can be found on the project website: 
https://www.bolton-menk.com/rushford2019  
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